
 

Welcome back! For those of you that were able to take some time with your 
children during these recent school holidays, I trust you had an enjoyable 
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holiday events. From going to the movies, beach, biking, hiking, playing with 
friends, our students certainly do know how to have fun. We are glad to see 
their smiling faces back and raring to go!  

Term 4 has come upon us very quickly and we have much to look forward to 
as we make our way towards the end of 2017. Again, we are planning for our 
annual 'Carols on the Lawn' - a celebration of our year and an opportunity for 
all members of our community to join together for some fun and relaxation. 
Year 6 Graduation will be taking place again this year at the school. This is a 
fabulous event where we take the opportunity to celebrate and acknowledge 
the achievements of our outgoing Year 6 students. Parents of graduating      
students will receive more information on this event and are encouraged to 
support and help out with preparations where and if possible. We have the 5 / 
6 and 3 / 4 Camps coming up this term and the 1 /2 camping program which 
includes a sleepover for our year 2 students. Also, as part of our camping    
program, the Foundation students will join us later in the term for breakfast. 
The staff has also planned many incursions, excursions and sports events for 
our students to enjoy including a Science and E-�6�P�D�U�W���Z�H�H�N���Q�H�[�W���Z�H�H�N�����<�R�X�·�O�O��
find more information about this is this newsletter. Foundation Transition    
begins shortly where we are very much looking forward to welcoming all our 
2017 Foundation students and their families to our school. Please check our 
school diary on the newsletter and website for all the dates of our busy Term 
4.  
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tained a senior position at Concord Special Development School and will be 
leaving us at the end of this week to take up her new position. At the end of 
last term, we appointed a new Business Manager to the school �² Mrs Sandy 
Bryant. Mrs Bryant commenced this week and has been spending the week 
with Mrs Browne engaged in transition and handover. I know that you will join 
me in thanking Mrs Browne for all the work she has done for us over the last 
few years and wish her all the very best as she embarks on her new role. 
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appreciate you taking the time to come into the office to introduce yourself 
and say hello.  
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12th October 2017 Elata Street, Donvale 
Phone: 03-9842 3373     Fax:  03-9841 7033 
Email: Donvale.ps@edumail.vic. gov.au 

Our Values  

Respect  

Responsibility  

Resilience  

Compassion  

FROM THE PRINCIPAL - Lena Clark  

School opened                          

Monday 7th August 1967  


